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Rep. Robyn Vining’s Statement on the Passing of  

Former U.S. Senator Herb Kohl 

 

MILWAUKEE–State Representative Robyn Vining (D-Wauwatosa) released the following 

statement after the passing of former U.S. Senator Herb Kohl: 

 

“Senator Kohl was a true champion for the people of Milwaukee and Wisconsin. During his 

decades of public service and charitable efforts, Senator Kohl championed causes that mattered 

most to Wisconsinites–fighting for quality education for every child and improving healthcare 

accessibility and affordability. Particularly notable was how it was clear that to Senator Herb 

Kohl, people mattered–to speak with Senator Kohl was to have his full attention, and his 

compassion. 

 

“Senator Kohl’s life embodied humility, kindness, and compassion. His legacy will serve as an 

inspiration to future generations of leaders, and may his memory be a blessing to his family and 

everyone fortunate enough to have met him.” 
 

Rep. Vining represents the 14th Assembly District, which includes parts of Wauwatosa and West 

Allis. For more information, visit Rep. Vining’s website here.  
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